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Deadwood Water Supply Line Replacement

• Coordinating with Halme, SDSTA, and City Staff a plan regarding underground utility conflicts that was 
discovered during the exploratory excavation / utility locates in the area. We are waiting on feedback from all 
parties.

• Task Order #3 has been provided for construction services for the Deadwood Supply Line project.


